
Members from BSEF visited India on the 27th and 28th of August for fruitful discussions with various government and industry stakeholders



Interesting discussions were held with Department of Chemicals & Petrochemicals, FIEO, CEAMA, and IEEMA



Discussions revolved around the importance of Brominated Flame Retardants, its applications across industries 

and various global developments
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